
 

To Members of the At-Large Advisory Committee, 
 

 
RE: Statement of Interest for membership to At-Large New 

gTLD Review Group 
 

I wish to volunteer for the At-Large New gTLD Review Group being 
formed, representing Asia-Pacific.  

 
I am a litigation lawyer based in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia with 

academic qualifications in Law, Economics and Information 
Technology. My interest in joining the gTLD RG is related to my 

personal interest in the areas of the Internet, information technology 
and information society. For these reasons, I am also a member of the 

Internet Society Malaysian Chapter.   
 
I have no conflict of interest as I do not hold any immediate past, 

current or predetermined interest (being financial or other) in a New 
gTLD Applicant or any other party that is involved in any 

manner whatsoever with an applicant or the proposed registry. 
 

I understand the need for flexibility in affording time and commitment 
to the work of the gTLD RG and will try my best to meet the workload 

involved. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Justine Chew 
 
http://my.linkedin.com/in/justinechew 


